
Easton Public Library 
 

Policy on Bulletin Boards on Library Premises 
 
 

Space on the Library’s bulletin boards is limited. Most bulletin boards are reserved for 
announcements by the Library and Friends of the Library. The Library provides one community 
bulletin board in the front lobby. Priority will be given in the following order: 
 

1. Announcements by Easton non-profit and governmental organizations. 
 
2. Announcements from Easton residents offering or looking for personal goods and 

services. 
 

3. Announcements from other individuals, businesses, and organizations. 
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